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BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Structure Fire 
CASE NO.: 25009275 
INCIDENT DATE: 8/6/2025 
INCIDENT TIME: 0912 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 

 

Structure Fire on 1700 block of E First Street

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Duluth Fire Department responded at 9:12 AM  on Wednesday, August 6, 2025 to a
report of a structure fire on the 1700 block of E. First Street. Crews from Downtown, Woodland, UMD,
Lakeside, and Duluth Heights responded to a fire with heavy smoke inside a single room of one unit of
a multifamily housing complex. Residents all safely evacuated the structure without incident.

 

No injuries were reported in the incident. Unfortunately, two cats on scene were found perished due
to smoke inhalation. Damage to the single room and contents is estimated at $100K. One resident is
displaced at this time. The incident is under investigation by the Duluth Fire Marshal’s office. .

 

Duluth Fire Department thanks its partners at St. Louis County Emergency Services/911 dispatch and
Duluth Police Department for their assistance in the response.
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